
  Charcoal Class Monthly Update: 
October 2023 

Stars of the week 

for this month are… 

Bella 

Dylan 

Adam 

Congratulations! 

In PSHE the students have 

been discussing what respect 

and self-respect is and it’s 

importance. To support this 

the class have also been 

organising a classroom café 

for other classes, thinking 

about the different roles and 

resources needed to make it 

successful. 

In Music the students 

have been develop their 

sense of rhythm by using 

a variety of instruments, 

such as boom whackers.  

In Food Technology the students made fairy cakes, ready for their 

classroom café the next day. As you can see they did amazing and their 

customers were also pleased with the results! 

In RE the students have been learning about trees 

and their relation to religion. The class learnt that 

trees are important for different reasons, such as 

symbolising new life and growth. They made a 

prayer tree and wrote their own prayer/wishes. 


